
 

 

 

 

SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF E-BUSINESS OF APRIL 23, 2020 

 

 

In lieu of holding a Shared Governance Executive Committee (SGEC) meeting due to the 

coronavirus, information was e-mailed to members of the Shared Governance Executive 

Committee relative to a request for the creation of a COVID-19 Recovery Task Force.   It was 

requested that if committee members had any concerns with approving what was presented, they 

were to inform the SGEC Chair by the close of business on April 23. Based on expressed 

concerns, Dr. Whitten made a motion and Dr. Paulk seconded the motion to add to the Task 

Force two faculty members (total): one from STEM and one from Education.  Since no 

committee members voiced concerns, this action is being placed in the form of approved 

minutes. 

 

 

 

      _____________________________________ 

       Dr. Felecia Harris, Chairperson 

 


